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Train like a jedi 
Next Friday, 5th October, we are holding our main fundraising event of 

the year – our sponsor day.  This time we are running a Jedi Training 

Camp in school for the day.  We are asking for donations to sponsor the 

children to “Have Fun, Work Hard and Train Like a Jedi”.   

Children can come to school in PE kit or appropriate star wars clothing 

(no storm trooper helmets or lightsabres please!).  They will undertake 

challenges throughout the day in short bursts of fun activity.  Please 

send any sponsorship money in an envelope, or you can use Parentpay 

if that is easier.    

We hope that we have lots of individuals who are strong in the Force to 

help us raise lots of money for our school fund – which provides a lot of 

the extras that we cannot meet with our school budget.   

    

 

 

 

 

      

Clubs – last week lots of children 

did not attend the clubs that they 

had booked on to.  If you did 

book a place, please can you 

ensure your child attends 

whenever possible as we are 

paying external providers and 

staff are giving up their free time. 

Upcoming Events… 

Mon Oct 1st 

 Choir  

 Balanceability Bike Club 

 Book Club 

Tues Oct 2nd 

 Dodgeball Club (8.10am) 

 Sports Club  

 Football Tournament at 

Riccall (football squad) 

Wed Oct 3rd 

 FAN Club AGM, 7pm, School 

Thur Oct 4th 

 Netball (8.10am) 

 Dinner swapped to Pizza 

Fri Oct 5th  

 Jedi Training Day 

 Tuck Shop (break time) 

 Dinner swapped to Spag Bol 

 

School Meals 

We are currently trying out new 

suppliers for food and as such, 

trying out some new meal 

choices.  We are constantly 

checking the quality of the food 

and will make any adjustments as 

necessary to ensure we continue 

to provide high quality meals and 

a varied choice for the children. 

Whole School Trip 

We are now able to provide grab 

& go bags for all children who 

require them for the school trip (in 

the past we could only supply 

them for KS1).  Please book on 

Parentmail. Further details about 

the trip will be sent next week. 

Whilst we are always keen to 

talk with parents about their 

child, unfortunately staff are not 

always available to talk ‘on the 

spot’ due to other 

commitments and other school 

based demands placed upon 

them.  Therefore can we 

politely ask that if you wish to 

speak to a member of staff, you 

telephone school to make an 

appointment.  If your query is 

urgent, please contact Mrs 

Chappell who will endeavor to 

speak to you immediately. 
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